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July  1, 2016

Honorable Louis Maxwell

Chairman,  Macon County Commission
101  E.  Rosa  Parks Avenue #105
Tuskegee, AL 36083-1735

Dear Honorable  Maxwell:

Franklin  R.  Dillman

2273 C.  R. 54 West
Notasulga, AL 3866

frank@frankdillman.com
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Ref:         (a)MyDecember21,2015ltr

(b)  Macon County Commission  ltr February 8, 2016 from Susan  8. Thomas
(c)  My March 22,  2016  ltr

(d)  Macon County Commission  ltr April  11,  2016 from  Louis Maxwell, Chairman

Per reference (a) and Alabama State Code,1975, §41-13-1, §36-1240, and  §36-12-41,  I am again
requesting the full physical street address, including address number, street, city, and state for  the
coded  locations where fuel was purchased for the ``CENTRAL" vehicle  using  VEHICLE CARD  NO's ''0002"

and  ``0006'', ACCOUNT NO 0401-00-835594-3, from  November 30, 2012 to May 28, 2015 for the
monthly WEX Vehicle Analysis Reports I  received from the county office.

Reference (b), stated `'that you  have the only information in regard to gas purchases that we have."

According to my correspondence with WEX lnc., the full street address, including address number,
street, city, and state corresponding to the specific location codes are available to the county.

Additionally, my request for Business License information,  reference (c), also within the preview of
Alabama Open  Records Act, was acknowledged  by reference (d).  The data received from your office on
June 2, 2016 did  not fulfill my request for public records and  in my requested format.

To avoid a suit naming the county, you, and others as defendants,   I am asking for the data requested by
references (a) and (c) to be in my possession within  14 days,  no later than Saturday, July 16, 2016.

Moreover,  reference (c) specifically requested the data  provided me in an electronic format remains
un fulfilled.   I ask the data to be emailed to me at frank@frankdillman.com as an attachment in either
Microsoft  EXCEL or Microsoft Access,  no later than Saturday, July 16, 2016.

Respectfully,

Frank  Dillman
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